
 

 

Construction Notice 

102 Avenue Bike Lane Relocation to 103 Avenue 

Area 1  

 

This is a supplemental notice for work previously mentioned in the following notice: 

Drainage Works on 102 Avenue between 102 Street and 107 Street 

 

On or around October 8, 2025, work will begin to temporarily relocate the 102 Avenue bike 

lanes between 103 Street and 110 Street, to 103 Avenue, to accommodate Valley Line West 

construction on 102 Avenue. Connectivity will be maintained from existing north/south 

bike infrastructure along Railtown Park trail (110 Street), 106 Street, and 103 Street. 

 

Preparation for the bike lane relocation is expected to take approximately three weeks and 

is expected to last until the end of 2027. 

 

To accommodate this, traffic on 103 Avenue between 103 Street and 110 Street will be 

reduced to a single lane in either direction and turn movements will be maintained.  

Limited street parking will be available on 103 Avenue. 

 

Pedestrian access on 103 Avenue will be maintained. Cyclists must yield to pedestrians at 

ETS Bus Stops. 

 

To accommodate this work, the public will be impacted in the following areas: 

 

Drivers: 

• Traffic on 103 Avenue between 103 Street and 110 Street will be reduced to a single 

lane in either direction. 

• Turn movements will be maintained. 

• Limited street parking will be available on 103 Avenue between 103 Street and 110 

Street. 

Pedestrians: 

• Pedestrian access on 103 Avenue will be maintained. 

• Bike lanes will be temporarily relocated to 103 Avenue between 103 Street and 

110 Street. 

• Bike lanes will connect to existing bike networks. 

• Cyclists must yield to pedestrians at ETS Bus Stops 

• Please follow project wayfinding signage. 

 

  

https://vlwcommprod.blob.core.windows.net/vlwcomm-files/be2c0beb-db7c-4b41-bb6a-6bd656452121-b2d6d347-2592-4b3f-ae63-8a1d90225da2-102%20Ave%20Drainage.pdf


   

 

 

Other impacts: 

• Access to businesses on 103 Avenue will be maintained. 

• This relocation is expected to last until the end of 2027. 
 

103 Avenue between Railtown Park and 106 Street 

 
 

103 Avenue between 106 Street and 103 Street 

 
 

 



   

 

 

The information in this bulletin is current to October 3, 2025. Please note that all dates are 

approximate and weather dependent. We thank you for your patience and understanding during 

the construction of the Valley Line West LRT project.   

 

Contact Us 

 

Marigold Infrastructure Partners (for construction inquiries) 

Visit: marigoldinfra.ca 

Email:  public@marigoldinfra.ca 

Call: 780-412-2183 

Follow us on:    

 

City of Edmonton (for general project inquiries) 

Visit: edmonton.ca/valleylinewest 

Email: lrtprojects@edmonton.ca 

Call: LRT Projects Information Centre at 780-496-4874 (voicemail) 
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